
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Mayor's Name]  

[City Hall Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear Mayor [Mayor's Last Name],  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of [Your 

Business Name/Local Business Association] to express some concerns that 

our local businesses are currently facing in [City/Community Name].  

Firstly, we are experiencing challenges due to [specific issue, e.g., 

rising rental costs, limited parking, etc.]. This has significantly 

impacted our ability to operate efficiently and maintain customer 

engagement.  

Additionally, [mention another concern, e.g., lack of promotional support 

from the city, regulatory challenges, etc.] is hindering our growth and 

sustainability. We believe these matters require immediate attention to 

foster a thriving local economy.  

We appreciate the efforts the city has made so far, particularly [mention 

any positive initiatives], but we urge you to consider [suggest specific 

actions or changes that could be made].  

Thank you for your attention to these pressing issues. We look forward to 

your support and are eager to discuss these matters further.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[Your Business Name/Local Business Association]  

[Contact Information] 


